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Gold Eagle Mining, Inc.
P.O. Box 3007
Montrose, CO 81401

Re: JD-5 Mine, Permit M-1977-248, Technical Revision TR-02, Approval of 30-Day Extension

Dear Mr. Coram,

The Division received your recent request for a 30-day extension for the technical revision named above.
Reasons given for the request were that additional time was needed to prepare and submit the materials
needed to properly respond to the DOE letter, which in turn affects the technical responses to the

Division. The Division has approved your request.

The Division’s current decision date was set for October 7, 2013. It has now been extended to November
6, 2013. Please provide your materials to the Division in advance of that date, to allow adequate time to
review them. If additional time is needed to prepare and submit the materials, an extension of the

decision date may be requested.

As usual, we request that you please provide two complete sets of the response materials. As a reminder,
all maps and diagrams must be signed and dated. The materials should be mailed to me, at the address

below.

If there are questions please contact me at the Division’s Durango Field Office: 691 CR 233, Room A-2,

Durango, CO 81301; telephone 970-247-5193.
Sincerely,

Bob Oswald
Environmental Protection Specialist

Ec: Russ Means, DRMS, Grand Junction
Tony Waldron, DRMS, Denver
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